
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

Friday 28th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
We started our week focusing on ‘forgiveness’ and how we can build bridges with 
others and ended our week with a lovely POW assembly celebrating our 
achievements together.  
 
Dates to remember: School will be closed on Monday 1st May and Monday 8th 
May for bank holidays. 
 
Coronation Celebration Day: Friday 5th May, children can come to school in Red, 
White, Blue clothes and we will be celebrating King Charles’ Coronation with a 
traditional school lunch, Coronation learning and activities during the day.  
 
The First Communions: The First Holy Communion Mass will be on Saturday, 20th. 
May. 
 
NEU Teacher Strikes: The following classes will be closed Tuesday 2nd May 

  

 

 
 
 

 

Nursery class – ACORNS  

Reception class – ALDER  

Year 1 class- ELM  

Year 2 class- FIR 

St Anne’s Catholic Primary  

School 
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Polling Day – Thursday 4th May: Our school is a polling station, there may be 
some changes to entry/exit for juniors but we are open as normal.  
 
After school clubs: We are in the process of finalising clubs/numbers and 
information will be sent out next week for clubs to start week beginning 8th May. 
A huge thanks to staff for giving their time freely to provide these opportunities.   
 
Parent Governor vacancy : If you are interested in this vacancy on our Governing 
body, please speak to Mrs Wilson or Mrs Murphy for more information.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and kindness.  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
 
Head Teacher 
 

        
 

                


